Feasibility Study Update: Parishioner Feedback

The homilies during weekend masses on October 17" and 18" were an update about a study into a
possible building project being completed by a parish committee. Here are some parishioner comments
about the update provided.

| think that continuing the Feasibility Study is moving in the right direction for our parish. Our Catholic
elementary school at St. Gabriel is part of the parish community as a whole and must be seen in this way.
With the physical separation of the school from the church, there are those in our community that may
not even be aware of its presence or feel the need for it as they have no experience with it. As the
population in general ages, that also has a direct effect on our parish. We need space for gatherings for
the aging population as well as for our younger parishioners. If we want to grow as a parish, we need to
keep up with the needs of the parish and the community. - Angela Kjorlien

We hope that you have been able to receive the information being shared. You can reach us by emailing
stgabrielfeasibility@gmail.com or by calling any member of the committee. Stay tuned to the bulletin,
parish website and upcoming issues of the Messenger for more information.




